INTERNATIONAL ORDER OF THE RAINBOW FOR GIRLS 
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Dear Out of State Visitors and Guests: 

The 83rd Session of Nevada Grand Assembly will be held Saturday, June 17, 2017, through Tuesday, June 20, 2017, at the Peppermill Resort Spa Casino, in Reno.   We invite you to join us for our “Let’s Chase the Adventure” Grand Assembly sessions.  
Our Grand Assembly information is posted on our website: www.nviorg/grandAssembly/ga 2017.html .

For those flying into Reno, the Reno/Tahoe Airport is the nearest airport, and it is served by most major airlines.  The Peppermill provides free shuttle service to and from the airport, every half hour, from 4 a.m. until 11:45 p.m.

We encourage everyone attending Nevada Grand Assembly to stay at the convention property, which is a premier AAA four diamond resort hotel, and to participate in our group meals.  This helps us fulfill our room quotas and banquet meal requirements, which we rely on to reduce the cost of hosting and attending Nevada Grand Assembly.  And, more importantly, staying on-site provides Nevada Rainbow Girls and guests opportunities to get to know each other and share the similarities and differences between our jurisdictions.  
Supreme Officers and one escort will be hosted by Nevada Grand Assembly for his/her Registration fee and Housing (Saturday through Tuesday).  Additionally, all visiting Grand Worthy Advisors and Grand Representatives of Nevada will be guests of Nevada Grand Assembly for Registration and Housing (based on four girls per room for four nights: Saturday through Tuesday). Please mark “guest” in those areas of the Registration and Housing forms. 
Below are the attire recommendations our girls and adults will be following during our Grand Assembly Sessions; we encourage our guests to follow their own guidelines, promoting the diversity of our traditions throughout or Order. 

· Saturday Fun Night at the Reno Aces Ballpark!  Casual wear is appropriate, including appropriate golf or walking length shorts and sandals or tennis shoes.  
· Sunday morning - Vespers and Grand Cross of Color Degree:  Rainbow Girls and female adults:  short dress; gentlemen:  business attire
· Sunday afternoon, Monday and Tuesday - Rainbow Girls and ladies being escorted: formal attire; ladies not being escorted:  short or tea length dresses; gentlemen: business or formal attire

Additionally, in Nevada, we have a one-crown per assembly room tradition; our Grand Worthy Advisor will wear the crown during all sessions.  

Members of the Supreme Family, Grand Worthy Advisors and Grand Representatives of Nevada have reserved seating in the Grand East.  More information will be available from our Registration desk, upon arrival at Grand Assembly.  
We hope you thoroughly enjoy your time at Nevada Grand Assembly! 

Forever Faithful, 

Heidi

Heidi Haartz, Supreme Deputy in Nevada 

Cell:  (775) 721-3210; FAX: 853-6336; Email: heidi.haartz_nviorg@yahoo.com
Ms. LeAnn Cox, Chairman, Registration and Housing: Cell: 775-367-8981; Email: lkcox@att.net
Mrs. Shannon Jensen, Co-Chairman, Registration and Housing: Cell: 775-750-3952; Email: bunchatrouble@yahoo.com
